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The proposal, by a Dutch/French consortium, will 
see as many as 200 wind turbines, up to 200 metres 
tall, towering over beaches and cliffs and threatening 
boating and bird life. These giant turbines would blight 
the beautiful coastal views enjoyed by residents and 
visitors alike.

This massive and unnecessary industrial development 
would be big and close, only 9 miles from the UNESCO 
World Heritage Site at Swanage, making it highly 
intrusive visually. Other offshore wind farms are much 
smaller and further out to sea.

Help us to protect this uniquely beautiful and 
environmentally sensitive stretch of coastline for all to 

enjoy.

There is a real chance of stopping this industrialisation 
of our seaside. But you must play your part by emailing 
your MP (find them on www.theyworkforyou.com) or 
our local council planning@bournemouth.gov.uk or 
Poole Council on 01202 633633. 

To find what more you can do, visit:
www.challengenavitus.org.uk/who-to-write-to.html

You can send a letter by email to our local newspaper: 
www.bournemouthecho.co.uk/yoursay/sendaletter/, or 
contact BBC Dorset dorset@bbc.co.uk. 

Don’t sleep walk towards this blight. You can do 
something. Act now.

Please email us on pcba1313@gmail.com with your 

comments.
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